I
August 31, 2021

Hello,

This communication is about your reservation for
a 2-door or 4-door Bronco with Ford Motor
Company of Canada that has been converted to
an order with a Modular Hard Top or Dual Top roof
as of March 24, 2021. This email address was
provided to us at the time of reservation. If it is
incorrect, please contact the Ford Customer
Relationship Centre: crccan@ford.com.

There’s nothing we want more than to get your
Bronco to you.

Your Bronco is built, but unfortunately, we're
having appearance concerns with the hardtop roof
and we are replacing it to ensure your satisfaction.

As a result, your delivery timing will be delayed.
We will prioritize replacement of hardtops on the
oldest units first.

We know it doesn’t make your Bronco appear any
faster, but to show how much we appreciate your
patience, we are pleased to offer you $500*
towards your future purchase of additional
accessories, parts or service at participating Ford
of Canada dealers on or before August 21, 2022.

To redeem this offer, please contact your Ford



